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Documentation of physicians qualifications will not be required, only a letter to Carson City 
requesting to add or remove an interpreting physician(s) will suffice. It is the 
mammography facility’s responsibility to ensure that the person: (a) must be a physician 
licensed pursuant to chapter 630 or 633 of NRS; and (b) must satisfy the qualifications for an 
interpreting physician set forth in 21 C.F.R. § 900.12(a)(1). 

 

Mammography facilities that perform mammograms will be required to submit to Carson 
City, interpreting physicians qualifying documents at time of renewal or at time of an 
application for a new machine. 

 

You may request from the Carson City office a current list of your physicians. 

 


